
Disclaimers: Silent auction items will be displayed close to the bocce ball courts.  
Providing the minimum bid is met, all silent auction items will be awarded on 
January 12.  Some of the raffle items will be in a display case next to the 
woodcraft club front door. All raffle items will be awarded on February 17, 2022. 

Woodcraft Club is Hosting:

Silent Auction and Raffle 

January 12, 2022, at Club Day


